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Our	goal	at	HCPro	is	to	provide	revenue	cycle	professionals	like	you	with	the	most	up-to-date	information	on	changes
that	affect	your	organization.	After	reviewing	our	product	line,	we	decided	to	make	changes	to	the	Revenue	Cycle
Advisor.	The	December	2024	issue	of	Case	Management	Monthly	will	be	the	last	one	as	we	sunset	this	publication
to	create	an	offer	that	focuses	on	Medicare	regulations	that	affect	your	entire	revenue	cycle.	For	questions	about	your
Revenue	Cycle	Advisor	subscription/access	level,	please	contact	customer	service	at	800-650-6787.

"Except	where	specifically	encouraged,	no	part	of	this	publication	may	be	reproduced,	in	any	form	or	by	any	means,
without	prior	written	consent	of	HCPro,	or	the	Copyright	Clearance	Center	at	978-750-8400.	Opinions	expressed	are	not
necessarily	those	of	RCA.	Mention	of	products	and	services	does	not	constitute	endorsement.	Advice	given	is	general,
and	readers	should	consult	professional	counsel	for	specific	legal,	ethical,	or	clinical	questions."


